Tennis members meeting report
Please read this.
This week's tennis meeting was well attended and my thanks to everyone who was there -half of the club, almost.
Plenty of ideas for the future were presented and discussed and a pleasing number of members have agreed to be involved in follow-up activities and here’s where everyone can help:
· As a priority we need new members so if you know of anyone who may be interested, work on them, bring them along, send them to Saturday afternoon club sessions.
· If you know of a suitable place to post details of the club, like a village notice board or a sports area, ask Paul Lennox in the office for a laminated poster and stick it up!
· We also need sponsorships to help fund league teams, juniors especially, so if you know of a likely source please let Andy Lloyd or Becky Heale have the details or better still, approach the likely sponsor yourself.
· A small team of our most gifted operatives are looking at the tennis activities currently available with the aim of providing even more events in a balanced way throughout the week. Details will be posted asap and we hope to see even more of you involved in more events – get to know more members, play some mixed tennis!
· Brooms and cleaning equipment will soon be centralised in the pavilion. When you're there and you have a few minutes to spare, do a bit of court sweeping or simple cleaning in the pavilion. Maybe even a little weeding???
· Finally, for now, Becs is likely to introduce fitness sessions for all members – great aerobic stuff to sweep away the Christmas pud and get you in shape for the season. Details to follow. Thanks for reading...Chairman G.
